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BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Chaired by Ann Duncan, the Workgroup continues to explore ways in which universities may find potential cost savings through the use of shared services. Most recently, the focus of the group has been in the area of university procurement. An initial conference call was held with university purchasing directors on September 14, 2009. The university purchasing directors have an association called the Inter-Institutional Committee on Purchasing (ICOP) which provides a forum for sharing of best practices. The ICOP members actively participate in various regional and national purchasing consortiums that allow them to achieve significant cost savings. Additionally, the directors provided examples of existing contracts, which provide for shared or joint procurement of products or services, and are exploring new shared services initiatives.  
A follow-up call was held on October 13, 2009, at which time the ICOP group, working with BOG staff, and Ann Duncan, selected a few key areas to focus on. 
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